
Great Neighbor of the Month  

 

We’re lucky to have neighbors who can be counted upon, not just to 

those on his or her own street but also to those in surrounding locales – 

someone who looks out for others and always lends a helping hand. 

Jeremiah Rohr is one of those neighbors. He steps in to assure 

community needs are met. When Historic Kenwood street signs are 

broken due to accidents, he makes sure they’re removed and replaced. 

For years he’s rallied residents in Historic Kenwood and North Kenwood 

to participate in the annual clean-up of the Booker Creek Park, which is 

enjoyed by families from both neighborhoods. Not only does he take 

the lead to engage the City, who provides the mulch, supplies and trash 

hauling, he also recruits helpers. Best of all, he assures the event will be 

lots of fun – it’s fantastic to see so many families working side-by-side 

to improve their community following Jeremiah’s great example!  

 


